
 

 

 

PRESS COMMUNIQUE 
 
 

 

Metro Express Ltd wishes to inform the general public that the Free Passenger Service scheme has so far 

been very successful. With the view to simplify the distribution of the remaining tickets, the distribution will be 

only at the following points as from Monday 30 Dec 2019 as from 9am at the following points: 

1. City Council of Port Louis  

2. Municipality of Beau-Bassin / Rose Hill 

3. Rose-Hill Station 

4. Victoria Station  

 

Ticket distribution is being done on a first come first serve basis and please ask for your return ticket at the 

distribution points. These will be distributed upon availability of tickets. 

 

Due to end of year preparations, we wish to inform the public that tickets will not be distributed tomorrow, 

Saturday 28 Dec 2019. 

 

The public is kindly advised that as from Monday 30th December, Tickets for 30 December 2019 to 05 

January 2020 will be available for travelling times 07:00/08:00 and 17:00/18:00 only in both directions. 

This is due to the popularity of the Free Passenger Service and exhaustion of other ticket times.  

  

SN Dates  Travelling times left 

1 As from 30 Dec 2019 to 05 Jan 2020 7:00 / 8:00 and 17:00 / 18:00  

 

 

Special Note: To experience a pleasant journey in the Metro Express LRV, passengers are requested to 

follow all safety instructions given by MEL staff at the stations and in the Light Rail Vehicles. 

 

Thank you. 
 

MEL Management 
Ebène 
27 December 2019 


